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Weekend Lane Closures in New Westminster – Pattullo Bridge 
North Approach 
July 6, 2020 
 
As part of planning for the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project, Fraser Crossing Partners (FCP) will be inspecting the 
Royal Avenue overpass the weekend of July 11 and 12. The detailed condition assessment will help inform the 
construction plans for this structure.  
 
Crews will be using lifts to examine the abutments of the existing structure from the bridge approach in New 
Westminster. On Saturday, July 11, there will be a northbound lane closure of the bridge approach underneath the 
Royal Avenue overpass. On Sunday, July 12, equipment will be set up in the southbound shoulder, and lane closures of 
the bridge approach in both directions underneath the Royal Avenue overpass will be implemented.   
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
July 11 and July 12 
 

 

Hours of Work 
On Saturday, July 11 work will be 
completed between 6 a.m. and 6 p.m.  
 
On Sunday, July 12 work will be completed 
between 6 a.m. and 6 p.m. 

   
 

 

 
 
 
 

Traffic  
All traffic pattern changes will be well-
signed and traffic control personnel will 
be onsite to direct traffic as required. 
Local residents will notice a lift and 
equipment trucks that are required as 
part of this inspection.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Crews will be using a lift to do a detailed 
inspection of the existing structure and 
abutments.  Some drilling will be required, 
but minimal noise is anticipated as part of 
this work. Lane closures will be in effect 
when crews are working.  
 

 
We thank you for your patience as this work is completed. If you have any questions about this work, please email 
info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. If you have any questions or comments 
about the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project, please email PattulloBridgeProject@gov.bc.ca or call 778-370-2481.  
 
For more information about the Project, including the Spring 2020 Project Overview, please visit 
engage.gov.bc.ca/pattullobridge. 
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